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To the Senate: 

 

In regards to SB210, I am opposed to this bill.  Our vote by mail system is working 

and I haven't seen any evidence shown that there is vote tampering or any other 

corruption to this system.  In-person voting may have worked fine before, but life 

works very differently this century.  Given we have a much larger population and 

work schedules that sometimes make it impossible to get to a voting booth on time, 

in-person voting is not going to work for every voter.  We also have senior citizens 

and disabled folks that would have much difficulty in making it to these voter booths.  

I'm sure 99.99% of these mail ballots sent out are to legit voters and when they are 

returned there is the required signature. I have not heard of any significant amount of 

fraud from this system, so keep it in place. 

 

Thanks, 

Jeff Woodcock, Tigard 


